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December 6, 2016 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 161040 approves the design of the North 4th Street pedestrian mall, north of 
West Highland Boulevard and south of West Juneau Avenue, in the 4th Aldermanic District. 
 
  This file approves the design of the pedestrian mall that will be located between the 
future Milwaukee Bucks arena to the west and the Live Block, Block 4 of the arena master plan, to 
the east. 
 
 Since the proposed design of the pedestrian mall is not in conflict with City plans, the City 
Plan Commission at its regular meeting on December 5, 2016 recommended approval of the file. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Bauman 

 


